Allowing this bill to pass will ease the flow of traffic throughout Oregon's denser areas and create a safer environment for the multi-
modal future we are already seeing in our cities. Safety on roads is a matter of allowing a variety of vehicles types to use the right of
way in combination with each other and allowing the sharing of lanes makes this possible.

The right of way is meant to be shared!



